
 
 
February 19, 2021 

Filed via WUTC Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson  
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 
 

Re: PSE’s 2021 Draft Integrated Resource Plan  
February 26, 2021 WUTC Recessed Open Meeting Presentation 
UE-200304 and UG-200305 
 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Attached is Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) Integrated Resource Plan (“IRP”) presentation 
prepared for use during the February 26, 2021 Recessed Open Meeting.   

 
PSE looks forward to presenting this information and continuing a robust public participation 
process that enhances transparency and provides the details necessary to develop a well-
supported IRP.  

 
If you have any questions about the information contained in this filing, please contact 
Irena Netik, Director, Resource Planning & Analysis, at (425) 462-3671.  If you have any other 
questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W  
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2142  
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 
 

 
Attachment: UE-200304-UG-200305-PSE-Presentation -2021-IRP-(02-19-21).pdf 
   


